Welcome to FS2!

We hope your child has had a lovely morning with us, making lots of friends and having fun!
Please could all paperwork be returned to school before we finish for summer.  Please also make sure that if your child is going to be having school dinners, you have ordered your food choices ready for September.

If you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to get in touch on:
j.sellstrom@stjosephs-primary.co.uk  

Have a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you in September! 
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Outdoor Learning
Your child will be having Forest schools’ sessions every Tuesday. On these days your child can come to school wearing joggers or leggings with their school uniform. They will also need to have a pair of wellies and a coat that is ok to get wet and muddy! (You may wish to leave the wellies in school, please make sure their name is in them)

If you are having a sort out over summer, we are on the hunt for these things to enhance our outdoor learning:
· Pots and pans with or without lids
· Cutlery
· Cooking utensils (spatulas, whisks etc)
· Hammers
· Screwdrivers
· Tape measures
· Plant pots
· Glass jars
· Watering cans
· Nails 
· Screws and bolts
· Old suitcases
· Tin buckets
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